

Bim and Pardeep Sandhu
Charman of Trustees and Founder
The Sandhu Charitable Foundation
Santon House
53-55 Uxbridge Road
Ealing
London
W5 5SA

12th February 2019

Dear Bin and Pardeep

I wanted to thank you and all of The Sandhu Charitable Foundation for your continued support of The Lullaby Trust and your second generous donation of £5,000 in support of our work.

As you will know, your support comes at a critical time for the charity. It is an honour for me to take on the role of Acting Chief Executive and whilst filling Francine's shoes will be a great task to take on I am looking forward to furthering our work to support families. We will be sure to keep you informed about the changes taking place at the charity and our plans for the future.

Thank you so much for your ongoing support

With sincerest thanks,

Jenny Ward

Acting Chief Executive